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Eighteenth session
BRAZIL: REQUEST FOR THE INCLUSION OF AN ITEM IN THE
-PROVISIONAL AGENDA OF THE EIGHTEENTH SESSION
DENUCLEARTZATTION OF IATIN AMERICA

Letter dated 18 July 1963 from the Deputy Permanent Representative
of Brazil to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-CGeneral

With reference to the decision taken by the General Assembly on
19 December 1962 that consideration of the draft resclution submitted by
Bolivia, Brazil, Chile and Ecuador on the denuclearization of Iatin America
(document A/C.1/L.312/Rev.2) be postponed to the eighteenth session of the
General Assembly, I have the honour to request that an item entitled
"Denuclearization of Latin America®™ be included in the provisional agenda
of the eighteenth session of the General Assembly.

An explangtory memorandum will follow shortly.

(Signed) Geraldo de CARVALHO SILOS
Deputy Permanent Representative
of Brazil to the United Nations
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